
Celebrating Resilience in the Arts 
Call for Submissions 
 
 
The COVID -19 pandemic has affected us all, including the arts community, in unique ways. 
Each of us has survived this historical period of sickness and healing, loss and life, struggles 
and accomplishments. 
The Arts Advisory Commission (AAC) for the City of Hamilton, in partnership with Hamilton Arts 
Council, are seeking submissions from Hamilton artists that represent the overall theme of 
resilience and that contain a message of hope for the future. 
 
We want to hear from you! We are collecting stories celebrating resilience in the arts. The 
stories will showcase ways in which artists in Hamilton and the surrounding region have found 
hope, strength and courage to pivot, adapt and create new ways to present and, perhaps, sell 
their work. 
 
We want to celebrate resilience across the arts! Our goal is to include stories from different 
creative genres: Visual arts including photography, literary arts including poetry, and performing 
arts of all types, including music. We want to know about your challenges, coping mechanisms, 
joys, and creativity in the field of arts during this period. 
 
We want you be part of the response and recovery!  Selected submissions will be featured 
on HAC and City websites, on social media and at future AAC events to help guide 
conversations and work about response and recovery of the Arts Community in Hamilton.  Your 
experiences from this extraordinary time will express the physical, social and emotional impact 
of the pandemic, and act as tools for inspiration.  
 
 
Selected submissions will receive an honorarium of $150. Please note that submission content 
does not have to be created specifically for the purpose of this project. Please see the 
submissions form for eligibility, and submission guidelines: 
 
CONTINUE TO SUBMISSIONS FORM (Button) 
If you require any support or accommodation with completing this submission, please email 
community@hamiltonartscouncil.ca or call (905) 481-3218. 


